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 Links to  calendar  and past  newsletters  on  PTA website 

 Spring Break is April 3 - 7 
 Washington Safety and Security Committee  will meet on April 18 at 8 pm via  Zoom  to 
 go over the results of the family survey and discuss next steps.  All are welcome to join! 

 Save the Date!  Multicultural Potluck Night  - April  27th, 5-7:30pm 

 Please mark your calendars for the 2023 Multicultural Potluck Night!  As in past years, 

 we'll have a potluck dinner of delicious foods from around the world, student 
 performances, world beat music and our amazing Washington community coming 
 together!  The event will be in the Washington courtyard and Cafetorium.  More 
 information coming home soon. 

 We need 10-15 parent volunteers for Multicultural Night!  Please let us know if you 

 can help out at this special Washington tradition!  Volunteer planning meeting will be 
 March 28 6-7pm by zoom - contact  jenafirh@gmail.com  for the zoom link. 

 Latin Jewish Festival Celebrating All Multi-Ethnic Families, Urban Adamah farm in 
 Berkeley 
 https://www.eventbrite.com/e/latin-jewish-festival-celebrating-multi-ethnic-families-tick 
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https://berkeley-net.zoom.us/j/81047600958?pwd=REVkUzFJTjNxZnNNcUlmOS9sOXZOZz09
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 ets-504917711467 

 Join Olamim and Jewtina y Co. on April 30th on Urban Adamah farm in Berkeley for an 
 afternoon of celebrating Latin Jewish families and all multiethnic families! We’ll have 
 antojitos, pozole, and bilingual (Spanish/English) children's programming with music, 
 crafts, farming and more. We'll share our latest research findings on how Bay Area Latin 
 Jewish families navigate our many identities while raising resilient, rooted and joyful 
 children. 

 If you are raising children with multiple cultural heritages and languages, Olamim 
 and Jewtina warmly invites you to join and celebrate family together! 

 COVID  tests:  Positive  results  should  be  reported  to  the  BUSD  Student  COVID-19  Case 

 Reporting form 

 Calendar Reminders: 

 ★  April 3 - 7  Spring Break 

 ★  April 18  Campus Safety & Security Committee Meeting 8 pm on  Zoom 

 ★  Apr 27  Multicultural Potluck  5 - 7:30 pm 

 If your child is absent for any reason  , please email  washingtonattendance@berkeley.net 

 and copy your child’s teacher.  Thank you! 

 If you need to change your address,  please use this  link for information  on how to notify 

 the school and district. 
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